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Dear Warrington Borough Council,

I'd like to submit a few comments concerning the Warrington Local Plan.

I object to the local plan based on the following issues:
- You need to stop trying to build on the green belt. Try harder to use brownfield sites.
- No doubt there won't be the local infrastructure put in place to deal with the extra housing
planned based on previous experience. That's just not good enough.
- The planned extra housing will lead to more congestion and lower air quality. The
residents of South Warrington don't want this.

Yet again - your plans are not sound.

Regards
Dr. Len. W. Clark




